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Questions for the Building Administrator:

1. Did Verizon Wireless submit an email back in early 2015 to the City on how to
characterize the proposed project?

2. To whom was the email actually sent?

3. If the e-mail was submitted, did Verizon Wireless submit with the email an application
for a zoning determination from the Building Authority?

4, If the e-mail was submitted, did Verizon Wireless at any time submit a $150.00 zoning
determination fee required by 14-465 for a zoning determination?

5. Upon receipt of the email, if submitted, did the City provide any notice to any abutters of
locations where Verizon Wireless proposed to site its facility that Verizon Wireless sought
information from the City on how Verizon Wireless might characterize for zoning puirposes its
proposed project(s)?

6. Upon receipt of the email, if submitted, did the City provide any notice to any abutters of
locations where Verizon Wireless proposed to site its facility that Verizon Wireless sought a
zoning determination for its proposed project(s)?

7. Did the Zoning Administration staff provide at any time any notice to any abutters of
locations where Verizon Wireless proposed to site its facility of the response the staff provided
to Verizon Wireless?

8. Did the Zoning Administration staff provide any opportunity for the public be heard on
how Verizon Wireless® proposal might be characterized under the zoning ordinance prior the
staff responding in January 2015 to Verizon Wireless?

9. At any time has Verizon Wireless submitted an application and paid the $150 filing fee
for a zoning determination from the Building Authority under 14-465 regarding whether the
Verizon Wireless” proposed facility qualifies as a utility substation?

10.  Has the Building Authority in fact issued a written decision, determination or opinion
pursuant to 14-465 on whether Verizon Wireless’ proposed facility qualifies as a utility
substation?



